Scholarships & Awards Committee Report
May 24, 2021 Board Meeting

Scholarships: Due to the many challenges of the last year, the committee did not post the application for the 2021 program earlier in the year as it was not clear if NTPI would occur this year, or in what format if it did.  NAEA’s plans for NTPI have been evolving and 2021 program has been only recently added to their website.  After originally contemplating not offering the scholarship program this year, the committee has decided to offer a truncated process.  Scholarship applications revised for 2021 only will be available shortly on the OrSEA website. Applications will be via emailed pdf attachments to rosest@rosenet.net and will be due Wednesday June 2nd and responses to applicants within one week.
This is after the start of NTPI Level 1, but as we require recipients to pay costs upfront and receive reimbursement after submitting receipts, this will work. The other levels are later. 
Note: At the December meeting the Scholarships committee included proposed Policies & Procedures for the OrSEA scholarship process for NAEA’s NTPI program, but we did not vote as a board to approve the policies, so we should do so at today’s meeting.  

Awards: The committee will award one award this year at the General Meeting on Wednesday May 26, 2021 as there will not be a banquet this year and the recipient will receive the award via snail mail.

Respectively submitted,

Susan Bladorn & Carol Wild, Co-Chairs
